
 

 
 

Subject: Wentworth & Local 103 Partnership 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Since the beginning of this pandemic, Wentworth has been working tirelessly to address all 
academic concerns for current and incoming students. We understand the unique challenges 
that this crisis presents to adult students who are balancing work, family and school and we 
want to assure you that your safety and well-being are our utmost concern. 
 
In the meantime, we hope that you take advantage of the current situation to sharpen your 
skills and knowledge through the partnership that Wentworth and Local 103 have created for 
their members. To that extent, Wentworth has transitioned all classes to online for this summer 
and has allowed flexibilities for Local 103 members to take classes as follows: 
 

• April 15 Deadline – For members who want to start classes the week of May 4 
 

• On-going Application Deadline – For members who want to start classes the week of 
June 22 

 

Though these are unprecedented times, Wentworth admissions and advising teams remain 
committed to delivering the same, high-quality, and innovative services to our students. They 
are available for virtual advising on one-on-one appointment at regular business hours and the 
application process can also be completed online. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact:  
 

Liem V. Tran 
Director of New Program Development 
College of Professional and Continuing Education 
550 Huntington Avenue 
Boston, MA 02115 
Office phone: 617-989-4309 
Email: Tranl@wit.edu 
https://wit.edu/coronavirus/students 
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